Upcoming Classes

 We have had a great response for ongoing classes and Jack our Education
Chair is in the process of planning our next round of classes. For class
[bookmark: _GoBack]suggestions or if you want to volunteer to teach a class, contact Jack
at educationchair@thepcclub.org. 

 In the meantime, we do have seats available in the following classes:
 
To Register: Visit the PC Club website at https://www.thepcclub.org/ and
select Class Registration in the left side menu. Or visit the PC Club
Workshop on the third floor of the Community Center to register manually.
Classes are held in the PC Club Learning Center, also on the third floor of
the Community Center.

Classes in the Chinese Language

Scanning and saving your photographs – 3 weeks

Thursdays, 9:30AM to 11:30AM from March 5th through March 19th
